
 

Swallow Singers Permission Form 
Dear 4-8 Grade Parents and Students:  

The Swallow Singers Club will begin meeting Friday November 2nd to learn songs for the Breakfast 

with Santa December 15th. The Swallow Singers Breakfast with Santa Performance will be made up of 

4th through 8th grade students that love to sing and perform. (Students do not have to be a member of 

the choir to be in the club.) They will practice from 3:15 to 4:15 on the following Mondays/Fridays:  

Friday: November 2nd, Friday: November 9th,  

Friday: November 30th, Monday: December 3rd,  

Friday: December 7th, Monday: December 10th,  

Friday: December 14th  

 

The performance will be December 15th from 9:00 to 10:30 in the morning. It is very important that 
students attend rehearsals.  

This year all clubs at Swallow School cost $25. Checks can be made out to Swallow School. If your child 
is interested in joining the Swallow Singers Club please sign the permission slip below and have your 
child return it along with the $25 fee to the choir room or front office. If you have any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely,  

Laurie Calbaum 

>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 

My son/daughter _______________________has permission to be in the Swallow Singers for the 
Breakfast with Santa Performance. I understand that my child needs to be picked up at 4:15 on 
rehearsal days.  

 

(Parent Signature) 

Parent Email: ____________________________ 

*If you have any questions don’t hesitate to ask. 

calbauml@swallowschool.org 

PS: There will be a 6th-8th Grade Swallow Singers Broadway Jr. Club starting in February that will 
perform at our Broadway Concert on Monday May 13th. More information will come out at the end 
of January. (Students do not have to pay a second fee if they will be participating in both the 
Breakfast with Santa and the Broadway Concert.) 
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